
 

Lunch at The Master Builder’s 23rd.July 2024 

Twenty-five members in eight boats and one car made it to the Master 
Builder’s on a bright and breezy day. For the first time sail outnumbered 
motorboats. 

It seems to be a fact of life that, no matter what the venue, and although we 
specify a time, service always seems to be delayed by up to an hour! Still, it 
gives time for pre-prandial refreshments to be absorbed, convivial 
conversations to get underway and appetites sharpened. 

 

It was nice to see Joe and Catey Horn back on this side of the pond and 
sailing with Michael on Zingana. 



  

Illness took out three members and Martyn and Kathy had to withdraw on 
the morning of the trip because they found that a tube on their rib was 
becoming detached at the transom. Hopefully this can be repaired quickly. 

We all got away just after 1500hrs, replete and happy with a good breeze for 
the sailors. 

Because of tidal constraints our next outing will be the summer B.B.Q. on a 
revised date of Tuesday, 27th. August. I will be available from 1600hrs to 
ferry people ashore to a different part of the creek….stay tuned !  

David 

 


